LICENSED BY THE NYS DEPARTMENT OF STATE LICENSE #12000080939

RE-SCHEDULED

December 1, 2020

Dear Blue Ridge Condo I Homeowners & Residents:

A Town required inspection of the Fire Alarm Systems in the community has been scheduled. It is very important that we have access to all units. Please make the necessary arrangements to have someone available in your unit on this day for the duration of your inspection period. Please be aware that this is a set schedule and cannot be altered.

Due to the COVID-19 Pandemic some modifications to our normal inspection procedures have been instituted. All EAS technicians will be wearing masks and will not enter a unit if the residents are not also wearing masks. Both the EAS Technician and Resident must be comfortable with entry into the unit. If either is not the unit will be skipped. There will be no 2nd attempts this year.

EAS office personnel are working remotely and will not have access to field technicians so please do not call our main telephone number with questions or special requests as they cannot be granted. In the event of inclement weather, do not assume the inspection has been canceled, instead please call **631-981-1160** for a special recorded message regarding the status of your inspection.

Tuesday, 12/08/2020

8:00 am - 1:00 pm

Units 65 - 128

We thank you in advance for your cooperation during these trying times.

Electronic Alarm Systems